DATAPULSE TECHNOLOGY LIMITED
(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore)
(Company Registration No: 198002677D)

LETTER FROM SHAREHOLDER

The board of directors (“Board”) of Datapulse Technology Limited (the “Company”) wishes to inform
its shareholders (“Shareholders”) that it has on 16 April 2018 received a letter from a shareholder, Mr
Chew Ah Kong, to which the Company has responded on 16 April 2018. Mr Chew Ah Kong has on 17
April 2018 sent a reply to the Company’s response on 16 April 2018.

Further to a request from Mr Chew Ah Kong on 19 April 2018 to publish his letters, copies of the letters
from Mr Chew Ah Kong dated 16 April 2018 and 17 April 2018 (“Letters”) and the Company’s response
on 16 April 2018 are attached to this announcement solely for the reference of the shareholders.

The Board will review the content of the Letters and may, if deemed appropriate, address the salient
issues by way of an announcement in due course or during the EGM based on the information currently
available to the Company.

The Company will provide further updates to the Shareholders when there are material developments
on above. In the meantime, Shareholders are advised to exercise caution in trading their Shares and to
read this announcement and any further announcements by the Company carefully. Shareholders
should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other professional advisers
immediately if they have any doubts as to the actions that they should take.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD

Lee Kam Seng
Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary
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